
Kwalikum Kurrent for Parents
April 2023 How to connect with us:

School Website: https://www.sd69.bc.ca/school/kss
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/kss.news/
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100053217285616
MySchoolDay App

DATES TO REMEMBER:
April
3 School Reopens After Spring Break
7 Good Friday
5 Grad Parent Meeting
10 Easter Monday
11 - 13 Van Isle Concert Band Festival
18 West Coast Choir Festival
24 Term 4 Starts
24-28 Provincial Assessments (Literacy 10)
28 Report Cards

Career Centre News:
● RCMP Summer Camp applications are due Thursday, April 6th. Open to

students 16 yr and older.
● Work Experience 12 A & B allows students ages 14 and older to receive

course credits if they have a job.
● There is a job board in the Career Centre for those interested.
● Dual Credit Trade/Vocational programs are available for students in their

grade 12 year.
Stop into the Career Centre for more information or email cmattice@sd69.bc.ca
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Student Learning Survey:
April 10-13 - This survey is for students in grade 10 and 12 as well as their
parents/guardians/caregivers and all school staff. Please participate in this survey,
as the results are important in identifying and celebrating current strengths, as
well as determining where the school needs to focus improvement. The surveys
contain standard questions for the Province – in addition, questions from the
school and/or district that focus on local conditions or issues may be included.

The survey will be available electronically until April 29th and can be accessed
online at http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey

If you have any questions, please contact the school at 250-752-5651

Homestay Families Needed:
Qualicum International Student Program
is in need of new host families in
Qualicum/Eaglecrest/Chartwell/
Sandpiper/French Creek who can host
students attending Kwalikum Secondary.
Students Grade 7 to 12 are in need of a
home from September to June.  Some
students are also here for just five
months.   Families are paid a stipend for
hosting.  For more information and to register
click here or call us at 250-951-0857.

Grade 12 Info:
In order to stay on top of what is happening for grad, parents can be added to the
parent email list by emailing kssparentgrad@gmail.com , and following the
Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/groups/1057429651586710 . Please
check out the fundraising opportunities coming up at the bottom of this newsletter.

VIU SPRING BREAK INFO SESSIONS FOR STUDENTS AND
PARENTS: Check out the live and virtual sessions here.
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SD69 COMMUNITY PAGE: https://www.sd69.bc.ca/Community69
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